
American Political Science Review (2019) 113, 2, 621–621

doi:10.1017/S0003055419000133 © American Political Science Association 2019

Erratum
Legislative Staff and Representation in Congress – ERRATUM
ALEXANDER HERTEL-FERNANDEZ Columbia University

MATTO MILDENBERGER University of California, Santa Barbara

LEAH C. STOKES University of California, Santa Barbara

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0003055418000606; volume 113, issue 1, February 2019, 1–18; first published online by
Cambridge University Press, November 9, 2018.

The Dataverse link given in the above article (Hertel-Fernandez, Mildenberger, and Stokes 2019) was
incorrect.

On pp. 1 and 17, the Dataverse DOI should be https://doi.org/10.7910/DVN/VNHM17.
Cambridge University Press apologizes for this error.

REFERENCE

Hertel-Fernandez, Alexander, Matto Mildenberger, and Leah C. Stokes 2019. “Legislative Staff and Representation in Congress.” American
Political Science Review 113 (1): 1–18. doi: https://doi.org/10.1017/S0003055418000606.

621

ht
tp

s:
//

do
i.o

rg
/1

0.
10

17
/S

00
03

05
54

19
00

01
33

 P
ub

lis
he

d 
on

lin
e 

by
 C

am
br

id
ge

 U
ni

ve
rs

ity
 P

re
ss

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0003055419000133
https://doi.org/10.1017/S0003055418000606
https://doi.org/10.7910/DVN/VNHM17
https://doi.org/10.1017/S0003055418000606
https://doi.org/10.1017/S0003055419000133

	Legislative Staff and Representation in Congress – ERRATUM

